TENDER NOTICE

Invitation of Proposals for Consulate General of Pakistan 
for Medical Insurance of Employees

The Consulate General of Pakistan, New York, invites sealed proposals for Medical insurance of its employees.

Interested companies may submit their proposals directly or through licensed brokers to the address below by July 15, 2024 (11:00 AM). Proposals will be opened the same day at 3:00 PM in the presence of bidders or their representatives. 

As per Pakistan Public Procurement Regulatory Authority (PPRA) Rule 33 (1), the Consulate General reserves the right to reject any or all proposals at any time prior to its acceptance. 

For further information, including employee census, please contact:

Head of Chancery
Consulate General of Pakistan
12 E 65th Street, New York, NY – 10065
Tel: 1-212-879-5800
Fax: 1-212-517-6987
Email: consul@pakistanconsulateny.org

